
ANTELOPE RIDGE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

April is the Month of the Military Child and 
during this month especially, Hunt Military 
Communities celebrates the youngest 
members of our communities. The 
smallest warriors, the children, often make 
some of the most significant sacrifices 
moving from state to state, school to 
school, and having parents deployed for 

long periods, along with many other challenges military families 
face.  We are proud to acknowledge and support the tremendous 
strength and resiliency children of our military families display.  
This year, for the first time, we are launching “Hunt Little Heroes.”  
We ask that your children share stories of what they think it takes 
to be a hero and how they’ve been a positive influence in their 
community.   Applicants are asked to submit a 300-word essay, a 
video no longer than 2 minutes, or a drawing telling their “Hero 
Story” in their own unique way. For the “younger” heroes, a photo 
with a short blurb may also be submitted.  All applicants will 
receive a complimentary Hunt Little Heroes cape and mask. Each 
selected Hunt Little Hero will act as “Hero for the day” at a special 
celebratory event at their local Hunt community in honor of Month 
of the Military Child.  Applicants can visit https://
www.huntmilitarycommunities.com/our-communities to see 
whether they qualify and to submit their story.  From all of us here 
at HMC, thank you for your service and sacrifice. 
 

Best, 

 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 

Grilling/Fire Pit Policy 

Summer is well on it’s way!  
Here is a reminder of our policies regarding grills and firepits: 

 
Gas and charcoal grills may only be used in accordance with local safety codes 
and regulations. Charcoal grills must be at lease 15 feet from any combustible 

structure. 
The use of portable outdoor fire pits is allowed, only on cement/asphalt in the 

front of your house and 15 feet away from any structure. 

Contact Us: 

321 Hunt Dr. Box Elder, SD 57719 

Phone: 605.791.3181 • Fax: 605.791.3176 

Facebook: @AntelopeRidge 

Ask About Our Summer Mow Service! 

SAVE THE DATES 
 

 
For all Trash Pickup, please have your bins out 

to the curb by 7:00 am 
 
 

Bulk Trash Pickup Dates: 
 

April 6th 
 

April 20th 

We want everyone to join us in welcoming 
our new Community Manager, Toshia 
Thomas to Antelope Ridge!!  
 
Toshia relocated to Rapid City with her 
husband and has been working in proper-
ty management in some capacity since 
2012. Toshia started on March 17th and 
then the office staff transitioned to working 
from home later that week.  

NEW COMMUNITY MANAGER 

Maintenance 

 Much has changed during this pandemic, and we are working tirelessly to 
adapt to these changes while still ensuring that our residents and staff are as 

safe as possible. 
During this time, we are only responding to Urgent and Emergency Work 

Orders. All routine work orders will be addressed as soon as we get the all-
clear that it is safe to do so. 

https://www.huntmilitarycommunities.com/our-communities
https://www.huntmilitarycommunities.com/our-communities


APRIL 2020 

Calendar of Events 

Due to COVID-19, all in-person events are currently suspended, 

(Check out our Facebook page for fun posts and virtual activities we 

are doing!) Once we get through this pandemic, we will work to get any 

events rescheduled that we are able to! We thank you for your 

cooperation and understanding during these difficult times. 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 
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